
03/06/2020 

MRS Gwynneth Muller 
124 McCarrs Creek RD 
Church Point NSW 2105 
gsjmuller@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101
As Residents and rate payers for over 19 years, we value the unique characteristics of
the Northern Beaches area.
We are extremely concerned to hear of further plans for the restaurant at 1 Narrabeen Park
Parade to expand into adjacent Crown Reserve land and to hold functions with amplified 
outside
live music 7 days a week, 12midday until 10pm, and 2.00am on New year’s Eve.
For us, the alienation of Crown Reserve land by unauthorised existing and proposed 
structures, for private commercial use with amplified outside music, in a Public Recreation RE1 
Zone would be nail in the coffin of life in the Northern Beaches that your ratepayers value 
highly.
We look to the council to uphold their fair and reasonable approach to restaurants in
residential areas and to ensure that this application is declined.
In Church Point/ Bayview restaurants customers are requested to consider
neighbours and if music is played it is done so within the venue to limit disturbance
for residents. We value this sensible approach.

Gwynneth & Peter Muller
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